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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER: PC000006   PCN DATE: June 12, 2018 

This notice is to inform you about the following changes to the listed Stewart Connector products.  For 
any further questions about these changes, please contact your Stewart Connector sales contact, or 
customer service representative.   
 
PARTS AFFECTED: 
 
SS70100-052F 

SS71800-044F 

SS-718804S-A-PG4-BC-50 

SS-748802SC5-YG-PG4-BZ 

SS74800-001F 

SS71800-035F 

SS-718802S-A-PG4-AC-NI 

SS-664604S-A-PG4-AC-50 

SS66600-012F 

SS-664602S-A-PG4-AC-50 

SS-82100-001 

SS-82100-003 

SS-76800-006 

SS71800-044

 
GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 
 
Select PCB mount and cable applied RJ45 jacks. 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

Improve material availability and lead time. 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

The above parts are currently plated with nickel using a post plating operation, meaning that the parts 
are plated after stamping. To improve this process, we will now use pre-plated coil stock, in which the 
plating operation would be completed prior to stamping. This process is used on many of the products 
we sell in volume today. Since the plating specification will be the same, this change will have no 
mechanical or electrical impact to the form, fit, or function of the part.  

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:   

Effective immediately and upon depletion of post plated inventory.    
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Erin Thomas 
Product Specialist 



 


